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The clock project is moving forward! 

 

The construction order has been signed and the clock has 

been ordered! 

 

The bricks (tiles) have not been ordered yet to give some 

people who have said that they want a brick a little       

more time to place their order.  However, we cannot wait 

much longer.  The bricks need to be available when the 

construction crew needs them.  If you are interested, order 

now with the form printed on page 2 of this newsletter! 

 

Don’t miss our Mudd Run Golf Course Picnic on August 5th 

at noon.  Autumn Russell of the Akron Zoo will present a 

program about the zoo and its impact on our community.  

 

We have two free family passes to the zoo and other prizes. 

 

David E. Culbertson, President    culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

Kenmore Board of 

Trade members prepare 

to give away free 

ice-cream at the 

pre-Fourth of July 

Concert at Shadyside 

Park on July 1st. 

 

Special thanks to 

KBOT member 

Kenmore Freeze for 

supplying the ice cream 

that day! 



August  2015  Kenmore Board  Of  Trade  Newsle t ter  

Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 

Wednesday August 5th 

Picnic at Mudd Run 

2000 S. Hawkins Avenue 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 

GUEST SPEAKER: 

Autumn Russell - The Akron Zoo 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday August 20th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

VILLAGE OF KENMORE 
POST CLOCK 
Tile Order Form 

Paid:  

Check No.:  

Date:  

Return to David E. Culbertson, Attorney at Law, 2447 Manchester Road, Akron, Ohio 44314 

Name: Donation 

Address 1:  

Address 2:  

City, State Zip:  

Telephone:  

e-mail:  

  

4” X 8” Tile  ($100 Donation)  

Line 1:  

Line 2:  

Line 3:  

  

8” X 8” Tile  ($200 Donation)  

Line 1:  

Line 2:  

Line 3:  

Line 4:  

Line 5:  

Line 6:  

  

12” X 12” Tile  ($500 Donation)  

Line 1:  

Line 2:  

Line 3:  

Line 4:  

Line 5:  

Line 6:  

Line 7:  

Line 8:  

  

Logo  ($10 Additional Donation)  

Clip Art  ($10 Additional Donation)  

Replica Tile  ($25 Additional Donation)  

  

Total Donation (make checks payable to “KBOT-Post Clock”)  

18 characters per line maximum please 

18 characters per line maximum please 

18 characters per line maximum please 

The August General Lunch Meeting 

will be at Mud Run Golf Course 

at 2000 South Hawkins Avenue.  

Lunch will be at the large outdoor 

pavilion located on the right/east 

side near the golf cart barn, for a 

low cost of $5.  The menu will be 

picnic style food, grilled hamburgers, 

Italian sausage and potato salad.  

Drinks will be provided and desert 

will be made by Reeves Cake Shop.  

Guest speaker will be Autumn 

Russell, Director of Education of 

the Akron Zoo.  After lunch you may 

go to the driving range to show off 

your swing with a FREE bucket of 

balls!  The main door prize for this 

event will be one round of golf for 

two people with golf cart provided. 

There will be other door prizes 

as well!  Seats are limited so 

please RSVP John Buntin Jr at 

330-745-5530 (afternoons) or 

john@kenmore-komics.com. 


